
Homeschooling parents are required to submit progress reports for 
each child in January and June of each homeschooling year. You can 
submit January or June Homeschooling Progress Reports using the 
online form or contacting the Homeschooling Office for a paper form. 

Follow the instructions in 
the green text boxes in the 
online form to complete all 
of the mandatory fields. 

All information requested 
on the paper form must be 
completed or the form will 
be returned.

Homeschooling Progress Reports are the official educational record for each homeschooled child and are filed in the 
Homeschooling Office. These records may support future enrolment in school or application to a post-secondary institution.

For samples, please visit the Homeschooling website to view sample progress reports. 

If more space is needed, see Supporting Documentation section in the online form or attach additional 
documentation for the paper form.

Completing the Homeschooling Progress Report

Parents must report about the four required subject areas of
• Language Arts: includes reading, writing, listening, 

and speaking
• Mathematics
• Science
• Social Studies
• Other: families may report on other areas of study, 

such as physical education, music, religious studies, 
languages, art, career development, and more.

Best reporting practices include documenting
 � what a child is doing well
 � what they are struggling with
 � what needs improvement
 � next steps in programming

https://www.edu.gov.mb.ca/k12/schools/ind/homeschool/index.html


Parents are encouraged to provide detailed 
comments that describe their child’s learning 
and may provide context by using anecdotal 
observations. 

Information Received by the Homeschooling Office
All information sent to the Homeschooling Office is reviewed by a homeschooling Liaison Officer, and if they have questions, 
they will contact you.

A family is welcome to submit additional information on the progress of their child at any time during the school year.  
The information received will be added to the Family File.

Parents are encouraged to include student resources used to support learning. Parents who make 
changes to their program outline or student resources after submitting their Student Notification 
Forms should indicate these changes in the progress reports.

The Comments section of the 
Progress Report reflects the student 
learning. Families are encouraged 
to indicate clearly which subject 
areas have been completed for the 
student’s grade level and which 
ones require further work.

On the bottom of the paper version of the June 
Progress Report, families can indicate their 
preference for accessing the Homeschooling 
Form for the upcoming school year, by checking 
the appropriate box.

On the Progress Reports, comments become the permanent record about how a child is doing within each subject area 
contributing to a complete homeschooling record. Parents may assign number or letter grades, but it is not necessary. If a 
parent is using structured curricula, they can note the units that are completed.


